
September 10, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Diana Lee: 

KCET 

4401 Sunset Blvd. 

Los Angeles, CA 90027 

 

Dear Ms. Lee: 

 

We are pleased that you are going to cover our public hearing on September 17, 1996 in Los Angeles. 

 Per our conversation, I am enclosing the tape of our Boston hearing which was covered by one of 

the Boston PBS channels.  As we discussed, I request that this tape be returned to us as it is our only 

copy. 

 

Again, thank you for your time and cooperation.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have 

any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 

Associate Director 

 

enclosure 


